
Company Picnic Weather Update 

Dear Team, 

As we prepare for our upcoming company picnic scheduled for Date, we want to keep you 

informed about the weather forecast. 

According to the latest reports, we expect partly cloudy skies with a chance of light showers in 

the afternoon. Please plan accordingly and bring appropriate attire. 

In the event of inclement weather, we will notify you of any changes to the location or schedule 

via email. 

We look forward to a fun and enjoyable day together! 

Best regards, 

Your Events Team 


